
Are you or your child feeling anxious about this 
transition to school?

Join us for an online session to learn more on how to 
support your child so they can start school with confidence

Tuesday 24th June  7.00 – 8.30 pm 
Thursday 26th June 9.30 – 11.00 am
You only need to book on one session.

This session will include useful information on practical strategies, daily 
routines, understanding and supporting your child’s emotions, 

brain development, and guidance on accessing additional support for any 
special educational needs and disabilities your child may have.

HOW TO BOOK:  
Scan the QR code or visit www.stockport.gov.uk/events?tag=start%20well

Is your child aged 3 - 5 and 
due to start nursery or 

reception in September?
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